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 Friday 28th February 2025:  This week we have been… 
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With Mrs Bruce we looked at nouns and pronouns as part of our grammar learning. We then 
wrote descriptions using prepositions and started our new book ‘The Bluest of Blues’ by 
Fiona Robinson. With Mrs Gurney we continued with our book ‘Into the Forest’ by Anthony 
Browne where we started to make links to other stories we know with a forest in order to 
make predictions about the story and then started to describe the forest. 

Our spellings this week have all been challenge words: build, describe, imagine, library, 
natural, ordinary, promise, recent, suppose, weight. 
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   Length and Perimeter: 

This week we have been adding and subtracting lengths and then we learnt what a 

perimeter is and how to measure the perimeter of different shapes.   
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• Music – We practised all of the notes we have learnt so far and the pieces we will 

perform at the Spring music evening. 

• RE – We discussed why Sikhs believe in serving others and learnt about the langar meal 

(a meal prepared for anyone and everyone) and Seva (the act of serving others). 

• PE – Golf – we learnt to accurately roll and putt the ball with a partner. Badminton we 

started to become familiar with the shuttlecock. 

• Topic – we learnt what early settlers needed. 

• Science – we discussed what soil is. 

• Computing – this term we are going to be using computers to create a branching 

database. To help with this we investigated yes/no questions. 
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This term we will continue to have PE on Mondays and Fridays so please wear PE kit 
suitable for both inside and outside on these days. 
Some upcoming events over the next few weeks: 
Tuesday 4th March: Virtual Dance Competition. Held in school for anyone who has 
choreographed their own solo (30-60 seconds in length) 
Thursday 6th March: World Book Day. Children can come dressed as a favourite book 
character or bring a prop from a book or just bring the book in if they’d prefer. We 
have an exciting webinar arranged with Steven and Anita Mangan for that day. 
Friday 14th March: Class treat day. Children can come into school in own clothes and 
bring a toy which fits into their bag (nothing electronic or too precious please). 
Friday 21st March: Interhouse music. All of key stage 2 take part in this. Children will 
work with all years from their house to compose a sound track to a film clip. The 
winning house will then perform their composition at the Spring Music Evening.  
Tuesday 25th March: Spring Music Evening. All key stage children are invited attend. 
Children who have instrument lessons can perform if they like and Robins class will be 
performing on our recorders too.  
 

 


